
From: Kester, Tony
To: Theriot, Susan <stheriot@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 6/4/2013 9:27:00 AM
Subject: FW: Coordination Plan

From: Frate, Douglas W. [mailto:FrateDW@scdot.org]
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2013 9:16 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Cc: Rivers, Denise; Lackey, Diane M.; Glover, Lavern P
Subject: Coordination Plan

Tony,

I know my team has been having ongoing discussions with members of your own regarding ongoing coordination
activities. I wanted to give you a heads-up that we are awaiting MMO approval for a contract modification to our
current Statewide Multimodal Transportation Plan to include a State Human Services Transportation Infrastructure 
Review, with specific attention on the state's NEMT infrastructure. Alternatives to the current model will be 
addressed, with possible recommendations for a preferred alternative to the current statewide, interagency 
coordination model. We have discussed this study with DHHS and they are on board.

We will provide additional information and bring the Interagency Council back together upon receipt of MMO
approval and initiation of the study.

Thanks,
Doug

Doug Frate
Deputy Secretary
Intermodal & Freight Programs 
SCDOT
803.737.1436
www.scdot.org
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